
 

GREAT SHELFORD PARISH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE 
Memorial Hall Car Park Closure 

Saturday 30
th

 November to Sunday 1st 
December 2019 

 

The Car Park will be closed off from 1730hrs on Saturday 30
th
 

November to 2200hrs on Sunday 1
st
 December 2019 and may remain in 

restricted use until the Monday morning. 
 

No vehicles or equipment are allowed to be in the car park from the 
closure date and time.  
 

Any vehicles or equipment found in the Car Park will be removed by a 
contractor with significant charges and fees made for recovery of the 
vehicle or equipment. 
 

Please observe all barriers and cones as a safety precaution 
 

Mike Winter 
Clerk to the Council 

 

 

 

 


